
Notice of Hearing 

The Department of Natural Resources announces that it will hold a public hearing on a 

permanent rule amending ch. NR 20 relating to minor changes to fisheries administrative code at the 

time and place shown below. 

Hearing Information 

Date: Monday, March 16, 2015 

Time: 2:00 p.m. 

Location:   Department of Natural Resources State Office Building, 101 S. Webster Street, 

Madison, WI 53707   Room 413  

Accessibility  

Handicap access is available at the hearing location. Reasonable accommodations, including the 

provision of informational material in an alternative format, will be provided for qualified 

individuals with disabilities upon request. Contact Kate Strom Hiorns at P.O. Box 7921, 

Madison, WI 53707-7921; by email to kathryn.stromhiorns@wisconsin.gov; or by calling (608) 

266-0828. A request must include specific information and be received at least 10 days before 

the date of the scheduled hearing. 

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

Written comments may be submitted at the public hearings and by regular mail, fax, or email to 

Kate Strom Hiorns at P.O. Box 7921, Madison, WI 53707-7921; 

kathryn.stromhiorns@wisconsin.gov; or fax (608) 266-2244. Written comments may also be 

submitted to the Department using the Wisconsin Administrative Rules website at 

http://adminrules.wisconsin.gov no later than March 16, 2015. 

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis   

The proposed rule will not have an effect on small businesses, as defined under s. 227.114 (1). 

Agency Small Business Regulatory Coordinator: 

Linda Haddix   (608) 266-1959 

Linda.haddix@wisconsin.gov 


